
Dear Parents/Carers,
Over the last week, myself, Miss Harris and Miss Prigg
have been looking at the children's learning, across
school. We have been PROUD to see some super
learning - well done to all of our children who are trying
to do their very best work in every lesson. 
Over the last few weeks, we have noticed that several
children have missing or incorrect contact details. It is
vital that we have 2 or more contact numbers for every
child in school. We do need to be able to get in contact
with families in the event of an emergency. Please
come and see us if you need to update your
contact information. 
Best wishes, 
Mrs Lisa Dodd - Headteacher
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HEADTEACHER'S MESSAGE

DIARY DATES
     

OCTOBER
03.10.22 - Parents of children with Special Educational

                      Needs drop in coffee morning 9am - 9.30am

05.10.22 - Whole School Harvest collection          

                       for Erdington Foodbank

06.10.22 - Rec & KS1 Harvest Assembly led by Y2

                      Y2 parents invited to attend (2.30pm -3pm) 

10.10.22 - World Mental Health Day

12.10.22 - Parents Evening (3.30pm - 6.30pm)

19.10.22 - KS2 Pride of Osborne Respect Awards (from 

                     Summer Term) and presentation awards.

20.10.22 - Rec & KS1 Pride of Osborne Respect Awards

                      (from Summer Term) and presentation awards.

20.10.22 - Bedtime story session (5.30pm - 6.00pm)  

21.10.22 - INSET Day - children NOT in school

24.10.22 - 28.10.22 - Half term holiday     

31.10.22 - Children back at school       

     

USEFUL CONTACTS




PE





Classes have PE on the following days:



MONDAY - 1D, 1S, 2H, 3A, 3S



TUESDAY - 5W



WEDNESDAY - 2B, 4C, 4P



THURSDAY - 5F, 6G



FRIDAY - 6F





Children should come to school in their school PE kit on their PE day
ONLY. Children who are swimming should come to school in normal
school uniform with their kit in a named bag.

Childline: 0800 1111

NHS: 111

Samaritans: 116123

Victim support: 08081689111

Anxiety UK: 03444775774

MIND (Mental Health Charity): 03001233393

Drinkaware: 03001231110

Erdington Foodbank: 07474 683927

Website:

www.osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk






Email:

 enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk






Telephone: 

0121 464 3346






Twitter: 

@OsbornePriSch

CONTACT US

mailto:enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk
tel:01214643346


This harvest, we are collecting items of  non-perishable
foods for the Erdington Food Bank.
If you are able to make a donation of an unopened  tin or
packet of food, please send this in to school by 5th
October. A list of the most urgently needed items can be
found below. Thank you in advance for your support
and generosity.


